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Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by John Hebert, Chairman. In attendance: Tom Roberge Tom 
Finan, Paul Rochford, & Richard Miller. Absent: Jackie Shadford 
 
 

1. Review and accept minutes from October 17, 2018  
2. Citizens Comments: First Selectman Ted Shafer filled us in on the pending update to the 

Plan of Conservation & Development. He also mentioned the stalled talks with the City of 
New Britain concerning Burlington purchasing New Britain Water Company land off Covey 
Road. He encouraged the CC and Burlington’s farming community to make a case for a 
Municipal Property Tax Reduction Program for agricultural business. The Johnnycake 
Recreation Facility plans are moving ahead albeit slowly. 

3. Old Business: All items covered by the First Selectman. 
4. CC Recommendations for the Updated Plan of Conservation and Development. The 

CC will hold a special meeting on December 11th to finalize proposals to be presented at 
the December Planning and Zoning Meeting. 

5. Adjourn 
 
Paul Rochford 
Acting Secretary 

 

  


